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Alumnus Michael Le is founder and CEO of Advantco International, LLC in Raleigh, North Carolina, but he 
returned to Old Dominion University recently to speak to budding entrepreneurs as part of a computer 
science lecture series. Le comes from very humble beginnings and he did not shy away from sharing how he 
ended up at ODU. 

His life was capsized a�er the end of the Vietnam War. Le fled Vietnam on a boat meant to carry 200 
passengers, but it transported 800 refugees from Vietnam to Subic Bay, Philippines. A�er more chaos on the 
high seas, Le arrived at Guam. He, like hundreds of thousands of Vietnamese, waited for help. “Guam Island 
was the first refugee camp for me,” said Le “I lived under a big tent sharing it with many people.” A�er weeks 
of uncertainty Le was flown to a military post that had been temporarily reoutfitted.  “I ended up staying in 
one of those refugee centers back in 1975, Indian Town Gap Pennsylvania,” Le said “and I was sponsored by 
a person in the Navy to come to Norfolk, and that’s when I learned about ODU.”

As an undergraduate Le said he worked “four part-time jobs while taking a full course load.” Le graduated 
from ODU’s College of Sciences with a bachelor of science in computer science in 1980. Thanks to a successful 
internship, his first job was with IBM in Downtown Norfolk. “I was a systems engineer trainee.” Le’s 
career catapulted a�er leaving IBM. He is an incredibly hard worker. He’s able to recognize where the gaps 
exist in technology, and has since founded and sold two multi-million-dollar companies. 

Currently, he is the founder and CEO of Advantco International, LLC. Le told computer science students that, 
“being knowledgeable with computer science is the best thing you could have in technology; you’re not just 
dealing with hardware, but you’re dealing with what drives the so�ware.” During his lecture, Le shared 
practical advice on how to build a potentially profitable idea into a thriving  startup. The students appre-



4 /  Mon a rc h  Sc ie nce Observer

Google Engineers Come to ODU 

Google Engineers from New York 
and California came to ODU on 
October 10th to share information 
about how to ace a tech interview. 
They held three di�erent sessions 
for students from ODU and 
Norfolk State University. 
The sessions included:
• Demystifying the Tech Interview
• Day in the Life of a Googler
• The Tech Challenge
The College of Sciences would like 
to thank the Career Development 
Center for partnering with us to 
make this event a huge success. 

Photo: (L-R)
MyKayla Moore, Computer Science (‘20)
Shantoya Ward, Google Program Manager, 
Corp Eng SRE

Photo: (L-R)
Allen Calderwood 
Google So�ware Engineer 
and Karthik Calanji Sridhar 
ODU Computer Engineering (‘20) 
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Join the Global Discovery

Science Connection Day
ODU’s College of Sciences welcomed more than 75 
high school juniors and seniors from Norfolk Public 
Schools to our first Science Connection Day held on 
Saturday, October 18. Organizers, Dr. Raúl Briceño 
and Dr. Nora No�ke, both professors in the College 
of Sciences spent months planning this tailored 
event. “I want ODU to be in the forefront of the 
minds of local top students when deciding to follow 
a career in science,” said Briceño. He feels strongly 
about diversifying science. “This event is a small 
step towards enhancing the presence of historically 
underrepresented communities in the sciences,” 
said Briceño. ODU has a lot to o�er students seeking 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wuwnGTa2daA&t=2s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wuwnGTa2daA&t=2s
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Leave Your Legacy Inside
New Chemistry Building 

Pioneering Faculty 
Research 
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Kaplan Orchid Conservatory Celebrates 
11th Anniversary 

A big thank you to everyone who celebrated the 11th 
anniversary of the Arthur and Phyllis Kaplan Orchid 
Conservatory on Ocotber 15. More than 70 orchid 
lovers along with President and First Lady Broderick 
and Tidewater Orchid Society members spent time 
at the conservatory. Read more about this special 
event here from ODU News: https://www.odu.edu/
news/2019/10/dozens_stop_to_smell#.XcCRB5pKiUk.

Lunch and Learn Series

Thank you to all of our speakers who presented an array of topics and opportunities to 
students. If you would like to come and speak to College of Sciences students contact

Dr. Terri Mathews, Associate Dean at 757-683-5201 or email tmmathew@odu.edu.

NASA Langley representatives 
talked to students about 
internship opportunities. 

Major General Brian Cummings spoke  
about  science, diversity and e�ective  

communication skills. 

Alumnus Sandra Christian Edwards  (center) 
spoke about the psychology of war. 

(Le�: Associate Dean Terri Matthews and 
Right: Alumnus Sarah Hall)

Dr. Rebecca Rose talked to students 
about internships at BioInfoExperts.




